Survey says!

Thank you to all of those who responded to our survey.

Here are a few of the highlights:

- 67% have their CPPB designation, 28% have their CPPO or SCMP, with 8% having a different designation.
- 75% prefer the dinner meetings to be for networking purposes, 50% for recertification points for either CPPB/CPPO and 30% for certification from another organization.
 - Based on this result, our chapter will attempt to have as many meetings as possible with content that will count for contact hours.
- Over 92% felt the number of meetings held was adequate.
 - Therefore there will be no changes in this respect.
- There was a 15 to 22% in favor to having a meeting held during breakfast or lunch, and some indicating that if meetings were held during the daytime they would be able to attend.
 - Therefore, if the opportunity does arise with the right guest speaker, the chapter will hold a meeting outside of the dinner time.
- 68% of the respondents still prefer face to face seminars with 55% preferring on line seminars.
 - Since 68% still prefer face to face, the chapter will still work on hosting face to face seminars.

Thank you to all of those who responded. Remember your feedback and input is always valuable and you may contact us at any time.